
Biggs, Carolyn

From:  Adi lrani [adi@ajclarke.com]

Sent:   Thursday, June 16, 2011 11:28 AM

To:     Biggs, Carolyn

Subject: Request for delegation status at June 23 GIC meeting for 2011 DC By-law

Hi Carolyn
Please consider this as a request to be a delegation at the June 23rd GIC meeting to speak to the
Committee on behalf of the Hamilton Halton Home Builders' Association (HHHBA) regarding the
2011 DC By-law.

I would like to speak to the issues brought forward at the June 9 Public meeting.
Thanks.

Adi Irani, P.Eng.
CEO and Chief Engineer
A. J. Clarke and Associates Ltd.
25 Main Street W., Suite 300
Hamilton, ON L8P 1H1

Tel: 905 528 8761x 222
Fax: 905 528 2289
Cell: 905 520 8434
email: adi@ajclarke.com
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